
        The Gallup Lions Club  

                Is Rewarding  

   Our Local School Teachers   

                       

        

 

     

 

 

 The Gallup Lions Club Teacher Support program was created to help support our local 

teachers in Elementary, Middle and High Schools in our area. Teachers may submit an 

application each month requesting help with classroom projects. A $200 cash award will be 

presented to a chosen teacher each month from October through April.  

The winning Teacher will be chosen during the Gallup Lions Club monthly meeting. Teachers 

will be notified and awarded by the end of each month. Teachers can submit an application by 

going to www.galluplions.com Applications will be due by the 20th of each month. 

 

 

http://www.galluplions.com/

